SKYLINE COLLEGE ADMJ PROGRAM

AND

SAN MATEO COUNTY LAW ENFORCEMENT
TRAINING MANAGERS ASSOCIATION

The Skyline College Administration of Justice Program endeavors to facilitate
close and continuous collaboration with experts in the field of criminal justice
and law enforcement in our local service area to improve the program and its
services, and to help prepare students for employment in criminal justice.

One of the ways we accomplish this is by regularly meeting with local criminal
justice professionals who work in San Mateo County, such as police chiefs and
sheriffs, police commanders, training and recruitment managers, and
members of the courts, such as district attorneys, and other professionals.
The name of this group is the San Mateo County Law Enforcement training
Managers Association (SMCoTMA).

Faculty members of the Skyline College ADM] Program regularly attend
SMCoTMA monthly meetings that are well attended by a broad spectrum of
such professionals. ADM] faculty, from our college and from the College of
San Mateo, engage in open dialogue with our professional counterparts in the
criminal justice field on a regular basis. We are able to bring information and
concerns about our program to the group as well as bring back information
that would be helpful to our program. Thus, the SMCoTMA, including Skyline
College ADM] faculty members, has been a valuable resource and has served
as our “Advisory Committee” on a monthly basis.



